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(Regn. No. 4906 dated 17/9/2001)
MS-II, Q. No. 21 &-17, Atul Grove Road, New Delhi-110001 .

TF-16/1(c) ' | Dated:-15-01-2020
To,
Shri P.K.}'Purwar

‘CMD
BSNL, New Delhi;

Sub[ect- Farewell function to offlcers/offrcrals retmng from service wef 1"
January, 2020 onwards — reg. :

Respected Sir,

Kind reference in invited to our letter No even dt- 09-01-2020 regarding farewell
functions from 1 January, 2020.

We write to you again as the union HQR is in recerpt of numerous
representations against the orders issued in letter No.-25-7/2019-BSNL (WL), dt-08-01-
2020 stopping the cash payment of Rs. 3001/- to the officials on the eve of retirement
farewells. This tends to believe that this exercise has been done in the middle to deprive
and apparently to dishonour the VRS optees who have done long service in the PSU
and contributed in its growth. Such category of officials are deeply hurt at the fag end of
their service you may appreciate Rs. 3001/- is only meagre amount which has been
arrived at in welfare Board meeting in which workers representatives were also present.
We strongly feel that the VRS opees must go from the PSU with smrle on therr faces

- and should not groan and suffocate. ~

We request you to please have another look rnto the matter and alleviate the
heart burnrng of the employees. _

With deep regards,

Yours sincerely,

- W
(Chandeshwar Singh)

General Secretary




